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Freshman Library Reception, September 17th, 4pm!

  

Meet your Personal Librarian at the Library’s Freshman Reception!

University Librarian Susan Gibbons and the Personal Librarians for Yale College cordially invite members of the
Yale Class of 2017 to a reception at the Beinecke Library. Freshmen will meet their Personal Librarians and learn
about the resources available for their academic work.

Tuesday, September 17th, 4-5:30pm
Beinecke Rare Book and Manuscript Library.
Refreshments provided.
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